
CITY OF OXNARD
CALIFORNIA

PARKS & RECREATION DEPT. 
Community Center 
800 Hobson Way 
Phone 483-2481

August 14, 1973

Mayor Jane Tolmack 
656 W. Douglas 
Oxnard, Calif. 93030

Dear Mayor Tolmack:

On behalf of the Oxnard Parks and Recreation Department, I 
would like to thank you for your participation in the 1973 Miss 
Wading Pool Contest.

Realizing your recreation time is limited, I am gratefuly 
for your efforts in making Miss Wading Pool a big success.

AH:jj

Sincerely,

Ada Hibbard
Recreation Supervisor


